Silver Linings is Back in September
It's time for another round of chances to win silver points with Silver Linings Week!

How do you participate? Simply play in your usual Virtual Club game during the week of September 20-26, Monday-
Sunday. You'll earn DOUBLE regular club points, which will be SILVER instead of black.

Here's how Silver Linings Week works:

» Any Virtual Club game that starts between 12:01 a.m. on Monday, September 20, and 11:59 p.m. on Sunday,
September 26, will automatically be included in the event.

» All games will pay DOUBLE regular club masterpoints, and the points awarded will be SILVER instead of black.

« You do not need to do anything special to participate these games; Virtual Club play is automatically included.

* This is not a STaC (Sectional Tournament at the Club). There will be no overalls or combining of scores. It's
your regular club game with new, temporary conditions.



